
Subject: Hi Dr. Geller
Date: Monday, September 8, 2003 1:11 AM
From: mario mcf <docmariosc@hotmail.com>
To: <scottgellermd@vitreousfloaters.com>

I am writing to thank you for your recent laser treatment 
of my floaters.As 
you recall I had strands  and clumps in both eyes.Those 
floaters were a real 
pain.You were able to zap the largest one so it does not 
bother me any 
more.I am now able to read  and drive at night much 
better.I am not having 
the terrible star burst blurriness at nightanymore.I would 
recommend this 
treatment by you to any candidate without reservation.I 
am basically very 
pleased with the results but may consider having some 
further work on the 
remaing strands in the future.
M.F. McFarland MD
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